December 13, 1974

Mr. Sahag Dedeyan

16209 Grist Mill Drive
Rockville, Maryland 20853
Dear Mr. Dedeyan:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of
$50.00, which you were kind enough to make to the
St. Vartan Cathedral.

Our receipt #19720 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
@ffice of the Primate
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